LINCOLN COUNTY

SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
M I N U T E S
JANUARY 12, 2012
LINCOLNTON, GEORGIA


The supervisors of the Lincoln County Soil and Water Conservation District met on Thursday, January 12, 2012 at 12:00 noon at the Glory House Restaurant in Lincolnton, Georgia.

Supervisors present were:  Curry Hogan, Stanton Tankersley, Leroy Bufford, Marcus Matthews and Olin Reed = 100%.  Others present were:  Robert Amos and Rory Richardson.
Chairman Reed gave the welcome and Supervisor Bufford gave the Invocation.  
Regional Representative Amos read the November 2011 minutes and they were approved on a motion by Tankersley and seconded by Bufford.  The motion passed.

District Treasurer Hogan gave the treasury report.  Hogan reported that he purchased a new hour meter for the no-till drill and paid Central Savannah River RC&D dues.  The report was approved by the supervisors.
Amos gave the State Conservation Commission report and after discussion a motion was made by Tankersley and seconded by Hogan to keep the same slate of district officers for 2012 as follows:  Chairman-Reed, Vice-Chairman/Treasurer-Hogan, Secretary-Tankersley and Chaplain-Bufford.  Amos discussed soil and water stewardship materials are available and after discussion the supervisors agreed to purchase 100 4th-5th grade books.  Amos also reported on the GACDS Annual meeting held January 6-8, 2012 at the Chateau Elan in Braselton, Georgia.
District Conservationist Richardson gave the NRCS report.  Richardson reviewed the Cooperative Working Agreement between the District and NRCS.  Richardson also reported that they are ranking EQIP applications and are expecting approximately the same amount of funding as they got last year.  Richardson distributed information on the 2012 NRCW.
Tankersley reported that FSA insurance payments are being made.
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The supervisors will NOT hold a district meeting during the month of February 2012.  The next district meeting will be Thursday, March 1, 2012 at The Glory House Restaurant in Lincolnton, Georgia.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.







submitted by,

_______________________







Robert Amos
01/24/12




Regional Representative
